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BEFORE THE WASHINGTON UTILITIES AND TRANSPORTATION COMMISSION 

Docket U-180680 
Puget Sound Energy 

Sale of Non-Controlling Interest in Puget Holdings LLC 

WUTC STAFF INFORMAL DATA REQUEST NO. 004(c) 

WUTC STAFF INFORMAL DATA REQUEST NO. 004(c): 

(c). Have the applicants submitted the proposed transactions to the Committee on 
Foreign Investment in the United States for review? 

Response: 

PGGM and OMERS have filed draft applications with the Committee on Foreign 
Investment in the United States (“CFIUS”), per the appropriate process, and are 
currently working with CFIUS to finalize the application. Puget Sound Energy will update 
this response once the CFIUS notices are in fact finalized. The existing investors who 
are increasing their indirect ownership interest were already vetted by CFIUS prior to 
the 2009 merger, and additional CFIUS review is not required. 

ATTACHMENT 4 - CFIUS REVIEW


